
Affordable Housing Inc.

To: Ethan Gross
Globe Midwest / Adjusters International

From: Affordable Housing Inc.

Subject: Letter of Recommendation

Dear Ethan,

On behalf of Affordable Housing I would like to thank you, your team and your company for
acting so professionally and courteous throughout the whole claims process. Loosing a house in a fire can
be very stressful, but from the first moment you and Gary were directing my partner and I with every move
and taking most of the burden away from us. It was incredible that you treated us as well as you would a
client that had millions of dollars in damage, and you never over promised. It was really great working
with you, and I would be glad to talk to any prospective clients about the details of services and support
you gave us, thank you.

Sincerely

Jeff Polter
President, Affordable Housing Inc.

P.O. Box 725287
Berkeley, Michigan 48072-5287

Phone: 734-422-5464
Fax: 734-422-5464


